
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes 
Monday, March 24, 2014 

6:30 PM 
 

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM. 
 

Present:  Landon DeWitt, Dan MacDonald, John DeWitt, and Megan Wibberly 
 

The Selectmen approved the minutes of Monday, March 10, 2014.    (3-0) 
 

The Selectmen approved and signed School Payroll Warrant #19 
for $6,137.57.           (3-0) 
 

The Selectmen approved and signed Town Warrant #4 in the amount  
of $11,486.47.           (3-0) 
 

Megan Wibberly attended the meeting concerning the Town’s application 
for the Island Fellow for September 2014 through 2015.  She had been  
assisting the Selectmen with the application process and asked the Selectmen  
who they would like to have as an Advisor for the next Island Fellow. The  
Selectmen decided to ask Sue MacDonald and Kendra Chubbuck if they  
would like to fill the position.   

 

Dan made a motion to ask Kendra first.  If Kendra accepts then she will  
be the Advisor for this year.  Sue MacDonald will be asked when there  
is a new Island Fellow.  If Kendra declines the position then the  
Selectmen will ask Sue to take the position.  
 

Seconded by Landon.           (3-0) 
 

Landon reported he checked with several companies about radon testing  
in Town buildings.  He said he had trouble finding companies that had  
state certification that were reasonably close to us.  He thinks he has found  
one that my do it in June and hopefully can coordinate it with ICDC.  
 

Landon reported he met with Bill Stevens and at Bill’s request to look at  
Town land on the Coomb’s lot.  Bill Stevens is representing the Power  
Company and said it is searching for a possible site for solar energy. 
 

The next Selectmen's meeting is scheduled for Monday, April 7, 2014,  
at 6:30 PM. 
 

The meeting adjourned at 8:35 PM. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

John DeWitt, Third Selectman 
 
__________________ ____________________  ____________________ 


